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A report presenting the proposed Final Loch Fyne Integrated Coastal Zone 
Management (ICZM) Plan which requires approval from the Executive and Council to 
be adopted as supplementary planning guidance was considered. 
 

Decision 
 
Agreed to recommend to the Council approval of the proposed Final Loch Fyne ICZM 
Plan to be adopted as supplementary planning guidance. 
 
(Reference: Report by Director of Development Services, submitted) 

 

 
 


